
  

 

September 15, 2023 

Dear General Byng Families, 

It has been an incredible start to the school year! Our staff and students are energized; 

reconnecting with returning students and building relationships with those new to General Byng! 

We would like to extend our thanks for joining us at our Meet the Staff BBQ this week; it was a 

joy watching our community come together.  

Below are a few reminders and important information about upcoming events. 

STRONG BEGINNINGS 

Today, you will receive your appointment time for Strong Beginnings (September 21 and 22). 

Your child/ren’s attendance at the assigned appointment time is expected. Your child will not 

attend classes these days. Their appointment will be the only time they are required to be at 

school. 

STUDENT FEES 

If you have not yet paid your student fees, please do so by clicking on this link: School Fees 

LUNCH PROGRAM REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT  

Lunch Program registration and payment is due today. If you have not yet paid, please do so by 

clicking this link: Lunch Program Registration and Payment. Our office staff will review student 

attendance and payment bi-weekly and follow-up with families directly if needed. 

ATTENDANCE 

Please continue to use EDBSY to submit attendance for your child. You may also email us at 

GBattedance@pembinatrails.ca  

WEATHER 

As the Winnipeg weather begins to change we remind families to ensure your child is dressed 

appropriately. A spare change of clothes, labelled and kept in your child/ren’s backpack, may be 

helpful in case they need to change. 

TERRY FOX RUN/WALK 

This week we kicked off our Terry Fox Campaign. Information will be sent separately outlining 

our fundraising goal and initiatives. Our school walk will take place during the day on Sept. 20. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tracey Groening    Darren Gerbrandt 
Principal     Vice-Principal 
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